
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

The Guidance department have organised several events for 6th year students over the coming 

months. We would like to bring your attention to these events along with the cost involved. 

September 18th- Higher Options & World Skills, RDS Dublin Attending students paid for this event in 

May and a letter has been sent to parents with more information.  

October 16th- Limerick Open Day A payment link for 16 euro will be sent out this week to cover bus 

costs for this event. We visit UL, Mary I along with the option of going to see LSAD and TUS.  

November 7th- Waterford Open Day We visit both WCFE and SETU for this event. We will send a 

payment link for 11 euro out before the midterm in October to cover the costs of this event.  

Study Skills Workshops-November 12th with Inspire Education and March 4th with Study Generation. 

A letter will be sent with further information on this event at the start of October. The cost to attend 

both workshops and receive the study skills resources is 20 euro.  

These opportunities are beneficial for students to explore options for their future and prepare them 

for mock and final exams but they are optional. Students that do not participate in these events will 

attend school as normal. Where possible we recommend that students attend open days on a 

Saturday to avoid missing school during 6th year. Please see the attached link which lists the various 

open days that are on this year.  https://careersportal.ie/colleges/cd_events.php 

 

We thank you for your cooperation and please contact the school with any further questions that 

you may have.  

Your sincerely,  

 

Maria Jensen  Gemma O’Neill 

Guidance Counsellor Guidance Counsellor 

https://careersportal.ie/colleges/cd_events.php

